
The Benton-Stearns Education District is accepting applications for multiple paraprofessional positions in 
our Level IV programs. These positions follow our school calendar with some additional summer hours.   
  

Hours are from 7:45-3:00. There is time both before and after the student day allotted for data entry 
and planning. 

The Benton Stearns Education District is accepting applications for multiple paraprofessional positions 
starting immediately. These positions follow the school calendar with the opportunity to add some 
additional summer hours. The position is to work with students with Autism and/ or Behavioral 
Disorders in a level IV setting. We have openings at sites in both Sartell and Sauk Rapids working with 
students from K- 12+. Responsibilities include providing instructional support and behavioral assistance 
to students in classroom settings. Candidates should have the ability to work cooperatively in team 
situations and have patience in working with students. The candidate will be able to communicate 
effectively and concisely both orally and in writing and to maintain composure under stressful 
conditions. 

Minimum pay is $20.00 per hour with additional step increases based on experience.  
We also offer chances for stipend pay based on additional duties. 
  

Required Qualifications: 
High School Diploma or G.E.D. Diploma AND Highly Qualified (HQ) status 

  
HQ status as defined by one of the following standards:   
60 semester college credits with a G.P.A. of 2.0 or higher 

           OR 
A passing score on a formal assessment  
 
 
Preferred: 
                  Experience with students with behavioral disabilities 
                      Prior experience with behavioral management in a school setting 

Benefits: 

●  401(k) matching 
●  Dental insurance 
●  Employee assistance program 
●  Health insurance 
●  Retirement plan 

  
Interested parties should visit https://www.bentonstearns.k12.mn.us/about1  and fill out the Classified 
Application which can be emailed to sshaver@bentonstearns.k12.mn.us 
 
You can also mail your application to: 
Stephanie Shaver 
212 3rd Ave N 
Sartell, MN 56377 
 
Please call Stephanie Shaver at 320-257-9989 with any questions. 
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